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Good afternoon
The $ amount for the renewal for the calendar year 2024 is $704,317.
 Please provide the budget by COB October 12th. If you have any concerns
about meeting this deadline please let me know.
 
Martha Jasse, CTCM, CTCD
Contract Management Section (CMS)
Department of State Health Services
 
Work #l: 512-776-6551
Martha.Jasse@dshs.texas.gov
 
I am currently working remotely. Please contact me by email or Microsoft Teams.
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